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The following vision statement was developed by the General Plan Advisory Committee (GPAC) 
and was unanimously approved during the Committee’s meeting on December 10, 2020. In 
drafting the vision statement, the GPAC considered public input received through a community 
attitudes survey conducted from June 17th to August 31st, 2020 and a public visioning workshop 
held on November 19th, 2020. The statement was crafted by the GPAC over two separate publicly-
held meetings. The Moorpark General Plan Vision Statement was approved by Moorpark City 
Council on February 3rd, 2021. 

Moorpark in 2050 is a virtually and physically connected community that provides a sustainable, diverse, 
inclusive, equitable and safe place to live, work, and play for all generations. Moorpark supports and values 
local businesses, arts and education, innovation, healthy living, and maintains its family-oriented small-town 
feel. We are stewards of the environment and honor our agricultural and cultural heritage. We balance these 
values to maintain a high quality of life for our residents. 
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